
We have been with Schools Broadband now for coming up to

three years and have been more than happy with the service.

We have never had any problems with our broadband supply

and get regular updates and notices sent to our email.

 

The changeover went smoothly, with no issues and Schools

Broadband were very helpful in the run up to the switchover.

 

We would definitely recommend Schools Broadband as a

broadband supplier

B. Wright, Facilities and Administration Manager

 Kingsley Primary School
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B. Wright, Facilities and Administration Manager at Kingsley Primary School, says she

would definitely recommend Schools Broadband to other schools:


